
 

 

SYSTEM MAINTENANCE REMINDER   

Greetings, 
 
The WyoCloud Team wanted to send a third reminder that WyoCloud Financial Management 
will be down for regular maintenance beginning Friday, April 20, at 8:00 p.m. This morning, the 
WyoCloud team was notified by Oracle that the maintenance window has been extended to 
10:00 p.m. on Saturday, April 21.  Thus, the system will be unavailable starting Friday, April 20 
at 8:00 p.m. to Saturday, April 21 at 10:00 p.m.  We apologize that this maintenance window 
has been extended on short notice.  Please be sure you log out of the system by 7:30 p.m. on 
Friday, April 20. WyoCloud Planning and Budgeting will be unaffected by this maintenance. 
 
If you need assistance, please contact the UW Help Desk and submit a ticket.  The UW Help Desk 
is your first resource and quickest response for questions. You can contact the Help Desk by 
emailing userhelp@uwyo.edu or by calling 766-4357 and selecting option #1.  
 
Best, 
The WyoCloud Team 

 

  

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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